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DATE: MARCH 19, 2018 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: DR. JAMES HESS, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 400-90-3:   

 2018-2019 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

After meeting with the Meet and Confer Team, we have identified Calendar Option A that seems 

to have greater support due to its placement of Staff Development on two days during the school 

year rather than four early release days.  Both calendar options meet the requirements as per 

policy and contract.  

 

 


